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I cannot believe that state representatives are even thinking this is a good idea.   The 

homeless population has gotten so out of control in Oregon that traveling when I say 

I’m from Oregon the first thing they ask about is our homeless population.   We need 

to quit supporting the homeless and start getting them the hell out of here.  I’m sick 

and tired of seeing tents and trash everywhere and you want to give them the right to 

stay in a place.  If these State representatives want them to have rights and 

privileges to stay were they desire let the first place they set up shop is in our state 

representative’s neighborhoods.  


